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Subject: Hammond Pond Wild Forest UMP Comments

From: Chris Hyde (cdhyde1@gmail.com)

To: SLMP_UMP_COMMENTS@apa.ny.gov;

Bcc: camptouchstone@yahoo.com;

Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 9:45 PM

 
 
Richard Weber,
 
Please accept the attached comments from the Eagle Lake Property Owner's, Inc. (ELPOI) into the public records for inclusion
with the review process by the APA for the 2019 Hammond Pond Wild Forest UMP. Please acknowledge receipt of the
attachment with a reply to my email. Thank you in advance for you Agencies due consideration of the contents of our
comment letter. The ELPOI Officer's and lake residents look forward to meaningful engagement with you and the rest your
Agencies Staff through out any processes that you undertake related to this matter.
 
Respectfully for the ELPOI,
 
Chris Hyde -
 President ELPOI 
518-210-9031
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